
Dear Jeff Rhoades, 

 

I am writing to stringently oppose the passage of Senate Bill 941 and to exclaim my alarm regarding the 

methodology the Senate is using to ram this legislation through without proper public input.  This type 

of behavior by the Senate is exactly the behavior that evidences a lack of respect for the people of 

Oregon and could ultimately result in the citizens of Oregon rebelling in some form.  The action without 

proper public input alone is reprehensible in its nature and is even more reprehensible as it infringes on 

2
nd

 amendment constitutional rights of this land. 

 
--  
Many thanks, 
 
Tom Isaacson 
PO Box 408 
Haines, OR 97833 
541.403.0712 

 


